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Recess
Something great: Students do a great
job returning equipment to the cart
before lining up. The play space is
always left clean and ready for the next
grade!

Something to practice: Reminding
students of games they know to support
students initiating game play at recess!

Class Game Time
The focus for this month was: Blacktop Games,
Making a Guess

Next month our focus will be: Weather depending,
if the weather is bad (Indoor games in the
classroom)

I will return the week of 3/4 -3/7

Thank you so much for some fabulous Class Game
Times this month!

Shoutouts!
S/O Ms. White for leading a game of the Big Cheese for 4th grade!

S/O Ms. Peterson, Mr. Morse, and Ms. Morgan for playing Uno Four Corners with their
classes. Your students loved playing the game with you all!

S/O to Ms. Jessa for bringing out jump ropes to first grade recess. The students love playing
jumping rope.

Junior Coach Program
Shout out to Emma Spencer: Junior
Coach of the Month! The Recess Team
wanted to highlight Emma because of
her outstanding leadership during first
grade recess. She initiates tag games
with students and helps ensure they are
practicing kindness and safety. If you
see Emma, give her a high five!

Game Library
Each game you have learned is linked to the game

instructions.

Rainbow Tag, Up Down Stop Go, Land Sea Air, Switch,
Ro Sham Bo Relay, Scramble, Ball Toss Race, Four
Square, ShipWreck, Splat!, The Big Cheese, Uno Four
Corners


